
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Yarra Hills Secondary College is looking forward to another great year of teaching and learning and 

would like to advise you of Yarra Hills Secondary College’s voluntary financial contributions for 2022. 

 

Schools provide students with free instruction to fulfil the standard Victorian curriculum and we 

want to assure you that all contributions are voluntary. Nevertheless, the ongoing support of our 

families ensures that our school can offer the best possible education and support for our students. 

We want to thank you for all your support, whether that’s through fundraising or volunteering your 

time. This has made a huge difference to our school and the programs we can offer. 

 

Within our school this support has allowed us to offer a wider range of subjects.    We are constantly 

upgrading our ICT infrastructure to make sure that we have fast and reliable services across both 

campuses to support our College wide BYOD program.    Our focus on STEAM is an ongoing 

commitment which will support students in all these areas.   

 

For further information on the Department’s Parent Payments Policy please see a one-page overview 

attached. 

 

Also attached is our current list of the payment requests for 2022 with relevant explanations for each 

category.    

Payment options available are: 

• Online via COMPASS, our parent portal.  This is our preferred option. 

• Directly to the office by cash, credit card or cheque. 

 

CSEF:  Information regarding the Camps Sports & Excursions Fund (CSEF) applicable to families who 

hold a valid concession card, is attached.  

 

Textbooks:  All required textbooks should be ordered online through our supplier, Lilydale Books.  

Orders need to be placed and paid for by 12 December, 2021.  Please use this link.  

https://www.lilydalebooks.com.au/BookList/School/Yarra-Hills-Secondary-College 

Digital Devices:  A reminder that we have a Bring Your Own Device (BYOD) program at the college 

and students are expected to bring their own device to use at school each day.  Further information 

can be found on the College website https://www.yarrahills.vic.edu.au/curriculum/elearning-ict/ or 

by contacting our ICT Department at Mooroolbark Campus on 9839 8800 or email 

ictsupport@yarrahills.vic.edu.au 

Yours sincerely, 

      

Darren Trippett      Kelly Cooper 

College Principal     School Council President 


